
               NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PROPOSED LOCAL LAW B OF “A LOCAL LAW AMENDING THE CODE OF THE 

TOWN OF SKANEATELES CONCERNING WATER” 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Town Board of the 

Town of Skaneateles of New York, at Town Hall, 24 Jordan Road, Skaneateles, New York, on the  

16th  of  March, 2020 at 7:15 p.m. regarding proposed Local Law B of the Year 2020, “A Local 

Law Amending the Code of the Town of Skaneateles Concerning Water”.  

A copy of the proposed Local Law B of 2020 is available for review at the Town Clerk’s 

Office of the Town of Skaneateles, 24 Jordan Street, Skaneateles, New York and on the Town of 

Skaneateles website www.townofskaneateles.com. 

 

An opportunity to be heard in regards to, Local Law B of 2020 will be given at the hearing to those 

favoring or opposing the same as well as any comments on the proposed Local Law 2020-B, if 

any, of the proposed. 

 

 

DATED:  Skaneateles, New York 

  February 20, 2020 

 

 

 

      Julie A. Stenger, Town Clerk 

      Town of Skaneateles 

 

 

 

http://www.townofskaneateles.com/

